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Comments: Hello,

 

I attempted to leave a comment about the Whitney Creek dam.  Unfortunately, the contact you have listed on

your website (Matt Klein) apparently no longer works for you.  See my comments below.

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern,

 

        I am strongly opposed to allowing any test drilling in OUR national forest for the proposed Whitney

Reservoir.  In addition I am completely dismayed that building this dam would require removing acres from the

Holy Cross Wilderness.


